

## FIRST PENANCE SACRAMENTAL PARENT ONLY MEETING

For those receiving First Eucharist in 2022!

Parents of all children who will be enrolled in our Sacramental Program for this year's

FIRST EUCHARIST are required to attend a

PARENT ONLY meeting on

Tuesday, September 21, 2021 1:00 p.m. OR 7:00 p.m.

## IN THE PARISH CENTER

Your attendance will confirm your child's enrollment in the Program.

Please return the following to the parish office by

Monday, September 13<sup>th</sup> OR email this form to the

coordinator of the program – Kate Bielitz

katebielitz19@gmail.com

| Name of Child:            |
|---------------------------|
|                           |
| Telephone Number:         |
|                           |
| Email:                    |
|                           |
| I will attend at 1:00 PM: |
|                           |
| I will attend at 7:00 PM: |
|                           |